St Vincent de Paul Winter Appeal

Continued...

Once again this year we are holding the annual St Vincent de Paul’s Winter Appeal. We encourage
everyone to bring in any items that you have at home and no longer need or buy some goods and
donate it to St Vincent’s Appeal. These could be non-perishable canned or packaged goods or
blankets and warm clothing.

Donations are to be left at the Library at both Enright and Mercy campuses. Please indicate your
homeroom or pastoral care group when giving the donations as we will have a competition for the
group that donates the most.

We are aiming for 1000 items. If everyone donated at least one item to the appeal, we will make it!

All items will be donated to St Vincent de Paul at the end of term two, who will distribute them to
those who need them the most.

So please dig deep and give generously to those who are less fortunate than ourselves.

Mercy Action Group Leaders



